
COLORADO OFFICE
10758 W. CENTENNIAL RD., STE. 200
LITTLETON, CO 80127
TEL (866) 981-4588
FAx: (720)-981-5643

WYOMING OFFICE

5880 ENTERPRISE DR., STE. 200
CASPER, WY 82609

TEL: (307) 265-2373
FAx: (307) 265-2801

March 2, 2009

ATTN: Document Control Desk
Charles L.. Miller, Director
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Re: Letter of Intent to Submit a License Amendment to Include the Lost Soldier Project Under
the Lost Creek License
Docket 40-9068, TAC LU0142

Dear Mr. Miller,

Ur-Energy USA Inc. submitted a Letter of Intent for the Lost Soldier Project on March 19, 2008
conveying our intent to submit the Lost Soldier. License Application during December 2008. However,
based on NRC's..recent clarification regarding when a remote facility may be added to an existing
license through an amendment, Ur-Energy USA Inc., with this letter, is notifying the NRC of our intent
to submit a license amendment to the Lost Creek Project, upon issuance, to include the Lost Soldier
Project. Based on recent conversations with NRC. personnel, we anticipate the Lost Creek License
will be issued around October of 2009 barring any unexpected delays. The Lost Soldier amendment
request will be submitted approximately one month later in November of 2009. The Lost Soldier
Project is currently held by NFU Wyoming, LLC which, like Lost Creek ISR, LLC, is a 100% owned
subsidiary of Ur-Energy USA Inc. The NRC Docket Number 40-9068 and Technical Assignment
Control Number LU0142 were originally issued for both the Lost Creek and Lost Soldier Projects.

If you have any questions regarding this submittal or require additional information please don't
hesitate to contact me at (307) 265-2373.

Lost Creek ISR, LLC
By its Manager, Ur-Energy USA Inc.

By:
hn W. Cash, Manager EHS and Regulatory Affairs..

Cc:- Bill Boberg, Ur-Energy, Littleton-
Steve Cohen; NRC;- Rockville
Nancy Fitzsimmons, Ur-Energy, Littleton
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